23-0817

Sonja Birr

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 1:54 PM

To: Greg Minikel; Dan Koski; Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: External: Reconstruction of Division St. District 1. Manitowoc, Wis

Can we add this communication (below) from Tanner Sharpe, Debbie Nicholson, Joan Wilhelm to the agenda item on
Division Street for Pl next week?

C\TY Of Mayor Justin M. Nickels
City of Manitowoc, WI
www.manitowoc.org
inickels@manitowoc.org
(920) 686-6980

Assistant: Haelee Bauer
G Facebook: Mayor Justin Nickels

4N IToW S Twitter: @mantymayor

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 3:01 PM

To: Brett Vanderkin <bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>

Subject: RE: External: Reconstruction of Division St. District 1. Manitowoc, Wis

Good Afternoon Alderman Vanderkin —

Yes, if you recall a couple weeks ago | e-mailed asking if anyone has contacted you about this. | encouraged them to also
reach out to their alders because | am certain this will be coming back to committee for a discussion on how to remedy
this.

I have been in regular contact with Tanner also and updating him on what | am finding out.
I will copy you in on some e-mails going back and forth between me and staff.

Thanks.

c\1Y Of Mayor Justin M. Nickels
City of Manitowoc, WI
www.manitowoc.org

jnickels@manitowoc.org
(920) 686-6980

Facebook: Mayor Justin Nickels

Twitter: @mantymayor




From: Brett Vanderkin <bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 2:09 PM

To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Fwd: External: Reconstruction of Division St. District 1. Manitowoc, Wis

Good Afternoon Mayor Nickels,

I have received the following email regarding the work done on Division St. | have also received a few phone calls over
the past few days from constituents, who were less than pleased by the work done there. Do we have a plan of action
regarding Division St. at the moment?

Thank You.

Respectfully,

Alderman Brett Vanderkin
District 1

Get Outlook for i0S

From: Tanner Sharpe <sharpee263@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 7, 2023 4:22 PM

To: Brett Vanderkin <bvanderkin@manitowoc.org>

Subject: External: Reconstruction of Division St. District 1. Manitowoc, Wis

Hello Alderperson Vanderkin!

| appreciate you and | understand that you are very busy; however, | am writing to see if you have obtained any
answers as to why our driveways were replaced with raised curbing. If so, we would love to discuss this further as to
determine what solutions there may be in regard to our car bottoming out when we use this new entrance as well as our
safety concerns come winter time.

Thank you again for your time.
Tanner Sharpe
Debbie Nicholson

Joan Wilhelm
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